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JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2023 
 

January Meeting 

Thursday, January 19, 2023, 7PM 

At Plum Loco 

Volunteer Positions 
The Board will be meeting in January to assign/fill 

volunteer positions for the year. Please take a moment 
to look through the Volunteer positions list on the 
website and fill in any areas you’d be interested in 

helping with. We will take your interest into account 
and make assignments accordingly. 

 
2023 Membership Fees are Due 

Please visit USRVDTC.org to pay 
online 

 
*If fees are not paid by the end of January, 
reapplication to the club will be required. 

 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
 

President 
Nicki Bowden 

Nedwob88@gmail.com 
 

Vice President 
Richard Brizzee 

richbriz@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer 
Suzanne Belger 

desertmtnmalinois@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 
Lacey Moon 

Philandlaceymoon@hotmail.com 
 

Board Members 
Marilynne Manguba (3 Years) 

marilynnem@gmail.com 
 

Makayla Summers (2 Years) 
kayla.cortill.summers@gmail.com 

 
Cheryl Loomis (1 Year) 

setnsundogs@gmail.com 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Shelby Moad 

shelbyrmoad@gmail.com 
 

www.USRVDTC.org 

 
 
 



 

 

 
Winter Agility Practice 

We are now under contract with Clockwork Farms to have agility practice 
for 13 weeks.  Practice will begin Monday, January 9, 2023 and continue 

each Monday through April 3, 2023, from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
 

Please remember we are representing USRVDTC when we are there. How 
we act at this and other venues has a direct impact on our using facilities in 

the future for training and practice. 

• Don't try to fudge and enter a few minutes early or stay a few 
minutes late. 

• Dogs must be on leash at all times, unless you are in the ring. 

• Dogs must be crated in building or in car unless it is your turn. 

• Clean up after your dog every single time. 

• There are dogs on site that are loose, be respectful and cautious, we 
do not want any issues. 

 
Encourage and help others! And most importantly, HAVE FUN!!! 

 
Sign-ups are now available on our website.  You must sign up and pay 

online unless you are dropping in.  Please sign up by noon on January 9 so 
that we will have a list of paid participants when we arrive. 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

                                     
 
 
 
 



 

 

Christmas Party Fun 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 


